

Town of North Hempstead

June 2024



Ragini Srivastava

Dear Town Residents,

As your Town Clerk, it is my pleasure to reach out to you through our newsletter. Last month we celebrated Mother's Day, a very special time to acknowledge the unwavering support from all our maternal figures. It was also Mental Health Awareness Month. The Town of North Hempstead now participates in the 988 Suicide and Crisis Lifeline, which is available 24/7 and is free and confidential.

We all commemorated Memorial Day together, a solemn occasion to remember and pay tribute to the brave men and women who have given their lives in service to our nation. In their honor, there were a series of parades and ceremonies in our Town. It was wonderful to see so many participate in these events, as they offer a space for reflection, gratitude, and community solidarity.

A lot of great things have been happening! There was tree planting and community clean up all around our beautiful Town. Spring Fest brought families out to Clark Botanic Gardens. The American-Asian Festival at North Hempstead Beach Park had a huge and diverse turn-out. As we look ahead toward June, we make plans to celebrate Father's Day on June 16th and commemorate Juneteenth on June 19th.

Vital Records office is open to serve you on weekdays, from 9:00 am-4:15 pm with extended appointment hours till 7pm on the first (1st) and third (3rd) Wednesday of every month.













QUESTIONS? SCAN THE QR CODE TO ACCESS THE TOWN **CLERK'S WEBSITE OR CALL 311** OR (516) 869-6311

FROM OUTSIDE THE TOWN.





www.bit.ly/TONHTCFacebook



Sincerely,

Genealogical Services:

The Town Clerk's Office is the historical custodian of the town's records dating back over a century, holding a wealth of historical treasures, including old marriage and birth records for ancestors. You may request a genealogical search of your family members who have passed over 75 years ago to help you trace your family tree, with applicable fee. Visit us at the Town Clerk's Office at 200 Plandome Road in Manhasset.



Dog Licenses:

The Town Clerk's office is the place to come register your new family pet for a license and pick up their dog tag. Visit us and walk out with a new license the same day, so your furry friend can start to enjoy the town parks right away. Don't forget to bring your rabies certificate!

Fishing Licenses:

Anglers! Fishing season has arrived!

The Town Clerk's Office plays a crucial role in issuing fishing licenses to residents and visitors so all adhere to local regulations, obtain the necessary



permits to fish legally in our town's waterways, and promote responsible fishing in our community. Visit us to get your license, then head out and make memories!